Sir:

Exciting things are happening at Doe Chemical, and we want to share some important news with you. Loyalty from customers like you has fueled continued growth, making a move to a new facility necessary. Your representative's name, address, and phone number have changed, as shown below:

This is just one of many exciting developments. Call John Doe to find out more.
